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Water is our most important resource.  In my opinion protecting water should be treated as such.

Wetlands must be protected and our municpality is blessed to have the Minesing Wetland within

it's boundaries.  Development descisions should be directed away from these sensitive and neccessary

areas. 

In my opinion planning is the best way to ensure that the costs of development are covered.  A 

municipality that plans ahead for what they will need in the future is best suited to have developers pay

for the needed upgrades and improvements accross the township. 



I believe Greenbelt expansion is neccessary to ensure water quality now and for the future.  The 

government has announced plans to expand the Greenbelt and I would like to have as much input

as possible to ensure our unique municipal concerns are met.

The tree seed plant is a unique asset not only to Angus and Essa Township but for the entire province of

Ontario.  The cost of maintaining this asset is a tiny portion of provincial spending and I would like to see 

every effort made to continue it's operation.

Continuing to improve our parks and trails - promoting a healthy walkable community.

Representing the residents of Essa Township at Simcoe County Council

Providing the residents of Essa Township with an accessible, hardworking and dependable deputy Mayor.

Unfortunately, waste is a huge part of our world.  Diversion and recycling efforts are key.  I had no

direct input into the decsion of where to place the waste handling facilty but I do know that the county

looked at many sites.  Cost is likely one of the biggest barriers to placing a facility such as this one in an

industrial area.  But I feel that is where they are better suited than taking up valuable agricultural lands.




